

Every Child Matters

3rd March 2017



Attendance for week ending 24th February 2017

R Mondrian 94%

R Matisse 98%

1 Riley 97%

1 Brooks 95%

2 Seurat 96%

2 O'Keeffe 99%

3 Kandinsky 99%

3 Monet 98%

4 Picasso 100%

4 Sekoto 96%

5 Lowry 96%

5 Warhol 98%

6 Da Vinci 92%

6 Kahlo 94%

Key Dates Spring 2017 Parents' Evening

Monday 20th March and Wednesday 22rd March

Accelerated Reader Workshop

Thursday 23rd March 9am and 4.45pm

Cake Sales

10 March - MONDRIAN 17 March - MATISSE 24 March - RED NOSE DAY

Bake for Easter Egg Hunt 31 March - NURSERY

The Campsbourne Weekly

Campsbourne School's Weekly Newsletter

www.campsbourne.haringey.sch.uk

head@campsbourne.haringey.sch.uk

Dear Parent and Carers,

World Book Day

The children have had a great fun packed day celebrating the world of books. We have been very fortunate to have Sav Akyuz who has illustrated I am Bear and is now writing his own books, Karen McCombie who has recently written St Grizzle's School for Girls, Goats and Random Boys and Peter Bunzle author of Cogheart in school and inspiring them to enjoy reading and writing. Thank you to Urmi and Steve from Pickle Pepper and Mrs Hunter for organsinig such a wonderful day.

Accelerated Reader

The Accelerated Reader Program has had a great start with over 120 children taking quizzes and achieving 85% or more. All these children have received certificates today and I know we are not far off from awarding our first book for a child to choose for their own library at home as a result of achieving 85% or more in six quizzes. I wonder who will be the first? On Thursday 23rd March at 9am and 4.45pm we will be running a workshop for parents who have children in years 2 to 6 to explain Accelerated Reader and how they can login to the parent portal.

Lates

Whilst I'm pleased to say that our attendance is good I'm afraid our punctuality is appalling. So far this academic year we have 1281 late marks which is unacceptably high. The bell rings at 8.50 in the infant school at 8.55 in the junior school with school starting 5 mins later. Please can you make sure that your child arrives to school on time every day! Parents whose children are persistently late will be receiving letters from the school warning them about their punctuality and may be referred to the school Education Welfare Officer.

Please would EVERY PARENT sign up to Class list & register all your children at the school (if you haven't already) via https://www.schoolclasslist.com/. This site is designed to make your life easier when it comes to a parents school life. Everything in one place: Connect with other parents or the whole class (no more emails), a listings page where you can buy, sell, or give stuff away, post messages about lost or found items, parent newsletter, easy invite function for private kids parties, school run maps option for lift (or walk) sharing, find a child parent to arrange a play date & more..... Its a secure data protected parent messaging platform. All Class Rep and HSA communication will be via Class List going forward and we wouldn't want you to miss out! It takes 2 minutes & you only need to join once!

Energy Kidz Holiday Club

Fun filled and action packed clubs for 4-11 year olds

Energy Kidz are coming to Campsbourne Primary School and Extended Services this Easter!

Energy Kidz run exciting & engaging Holiday Clubs for children aged 4-11. We can offer your child a fun filled, action packed school holiday, delivered in a safe and supervised environment. Each week throughout the school holidays, children can enjoy an exciting range of themed activities designed to cater for a variety of interests. In addition, all children are encouraged to try something new! We will be running at your school from 3rd April 2017 Our Prices:

Core day pass 10am to 4pm £25.50 Full day pass 8am to 6pm £32.50

Early day pass 8am to 4pm £29.00 Late day pass 10am to 6pm £29.00

Book before the 12th March and save 10% on your Holiday Club booking!

All our clubs are Ofsted registered and we accept childcare vouchers. To book or find out more, simply visit https://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/campsbourne-primary-school-extended-services/?type=Holiday+Clubs

Doll's House for School Therapist

If anyone is having a spring clear out could you see if you have a dolls' house that you would like to donate to the school? It would be gratefully received!

Congratulations to our Basketball Team

The Basketball squad took part in a tournament at Greig City Academy last Friday. Team B played well in all their matches and had an enjoyable day meeting and playing against other primary schools in Haringey. Team A played magnificently and took the third place out of 36 participating schools. They won all their matches apart from the crucial one against the eventual winners Coleridge. This was a hard fought game with Coleridge just taking the game at 4 - 2. Well played Campsbourne!

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Jonathan Smith Head Teacher



